
Spark book awards 

 

Over the last few months, a group of year 6 children were chosen to become Spark Book 
Award judges. We were sent a selection of brand new books from Sparks! Our keen read-
ers had to read and review as many books as possible to decide which was their favourite 
and why. They have voted for their favourite book and we can’t wait to hear the results! 
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Toppsta 

https://toppsta.com/ 

Do you love reading books? Would you like free books to review? Well, look no further! Check out the Toppsta web-

site where you can enter giveaways to win free books! Publishers and authors give away these books because they 

want to know what you think of them.  



 

 

Gold Star Rewards  

We would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you for your 

support in developing your child’s reading at home. Those children who have 

had their diary signed at least three times per week and that have received 

their gold star every week in the Summer term will have the opportunity to 

wear their own clothes to school on Friday 21st July! Letters will be sent home shortly.  

Nursery reading 

 

This month, a group of Year 6 children had the op-

portunity to visit Nursery and share  a book with 

them! Year 6 children were very excited to share their 

reading skills and support Nursery with their reading.  

 

Here’s what some of our Year 6’s had to say! 

 

“Yesterday, I read with nursery. I liked that they were 

interested in the books. I would like to see them again 

as they are very enthusiastic about it. I would like to 

read a lot of books with them again.” 

Della 

“We went over to nursery to support them with their 

reading. I read with Leith, Hemen, Skyla and Darcy. 

They were very good at describing the pictures and 

loved to talk about themselves. I think reading with 

nursery is a great way to support them.” 

Joyce 

“Yesterday, we read to nursery. During our visit, I 

read to four children. They enjoyed describing the 

colours, people and animals in the book. I enjoyed talk-

ing to them about different objects seen in the pic-

tures. I enjoyed this experience as they were excited to 

describe the features of the book. I would love to visit 

again!” 

T’yana. 

 


